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Community Notice- (COVID19) Notice #4 

Extended Closure to June 1st, 2020 

May 8th, 2020 - In efforts to continue to ensure the health and safety of our community and 
our staff during the COVID-19 pandemic, all Wasauksing First Nation community buildings, 

including Wasauksing Kinomaugewgamik and Little Eagle Child Care Centre, will remain 
closed to the public until June 1st, 2020.  All WFN meetings, gatherings, and programming are 

cancelled during this time.   

Although buildings remain closed to the public, you can still contact the organization for inquiries or to 
connect: 

 
➢ Wasauksing Administration: 705-746-2531 

○ Finance, Community Support Fund, Chief and Council, Emergency Response Team  

➢ Wasauksing Public Works: 705-746-2531 

○ Housing, Lands 

➢ Wasauksing Health Department: 705-746-8022 

○ Nursing Station 

➢ Wasauksing Education Department: 705-746-5663  

○ School, Post Secondary, Childcare 

➢ Wasauksing Social Services: 705-746-1052  

○ OW Support, Family and Child Support, Home and Community Care, Food Bank 

If you require in-person assistance (drop-off or pick-up), or an appointment, please contact the 
necessary Department to make arrangements.  

Wasauksing First Nation continues to adapt as necessary to ensure measures are in place to protect 
the health and well-being of our community. Essential Service Provisions will continue. If you, or 
someone you know requires assistance, let us know. 
 
Emergency Response Team: 
Any questions regarding the Emergency Response Orders can be directed to the Emergency 
Response Team at: ert@wasauksing.ca Updated notices are posted on the Wasauksing Website: 
www.wasauksing.ca.  
 
Miigwetch, 
WFN Council and Management 
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